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  The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan,2009-05-02
Percy Jackson is a good kid, but he can't seem to
focus on his schoolwork or control his temper. And
lately, being away at boarding school is only
getting worse-Percy could have sworn his pre-
algebra teacher turned into a monster and tried to
kill him.
  Ignite Me Tahereh Mafi,2014-02-04 The heart-
stopping third installment in the New York Times
bestselling Shatter Me series, which Ransom Riggs,
author of Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar
Children and Hollow City, called a thrilling,
high-stakes saga of self-discovery and forbidden
love. With Omega Point destroyed, Juliette doesn't
know if the rebels, her friends, or even Adam are
alive. But that won't keep her from trying to take
down The Reestablishment once and for all. Now she
must rely on Warner, the handsome commander of
Sector 45. The one person she never thought she
could trust. The same person who saved her life.
He promises to help Juliette master her powers and
save their dying world . . . but that's not all he
wants with her. The Shatter Me series is perfect
for fans who crave action-packed young adult
novels with tantalizing romance like Divergent by
Veronica Roth, The Hunger Games by Suzanne
Collins, and Legend by Marie Lu. Tahereh Mafi has
created a captivating and original story that
combines the best of dystopian and paranormal and
was praised by Publishers Weekly as a gripping
read from an author who's not afraid to take
risks. Don’t miss Defy Me, the shocking fifth book
in the Shatter Me series!
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  Shark Girl Kelly Bingham,2011-04-26 A teenager
struggles through physical loss to the start of
acceptance in an absorbing, artful novel at once
honest and insightful, wrenching and redemptive.
(Age 12 and up) On a sunny day in June, at the
beach with her mom and brother, fifteen-year-old
Jane Arrowood went for a swim. And then everything
-- absolutely everything -- changed. Now she’s
counting down the days until she returns to school
with her fake arm, where she knows kids will
whisper, That’s her -- that’s Shark Girl, as she
passes. In the meantime there are only questions:
Why did this happen? Why her? What about her art?
What about her life? In this striking first novel,
Kelly Bingham uses poems, letters, telephone
conversations, and newspaper clippings to look
unflinchingly at what it’s like to lose part of
yourself - and to summon the courage it takes to
find yourself again.
  Unravel Me Tahereh Mafi,2013-02-05 The thrilling
second installment in New York Times bestselling
author Tahereh Mafi’s Shatter Me series. It should
have taken Juliette a single touch to kill Warner.
But his mysterious immunity to her deadly power
has left her shaken, wondering why her ultimate
defense mechanism failed against the person she
most needs protection from. She and Adam were able
to escape Warner’s clutches and join up with a
group of rebels, many of whom have powers of their
own. Juliette will finally be able to actively
fight against The Reestablishment and try to fix
her broken world. And perhaps these new allies can
help her shed light on the secret behind
Adam’s—and Warner’s—immunity to her killer skin.
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Juliette’s world is packed with high-stakes action
and tantalizing romance, perfect for fans of the
Red Queen series by Victoria Aveyard and the
Darkest Minds trilogy by Alexandra Bracken. Ransom
Riggs, #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Miss Peregrine's Home for Peculiar Children,
raved: A thrilling, high-stakes saga of self-
discovery and forbidden love, the Shatter Me
series is a must-read for fans of dystopian young-
adult literature—or any literature! This
bestselling series from powerhouse author Tahereh
Mafi showcases relentlessly thrilling action,
heart stopping romance, and a war-torn world in
which rebellion is the only path to freedom.
  Six of Crows Leigh Bardugo,2015-09-29 See the
Grishaverse come to life on screen with the
Netflix series, Shadow and Bone -- Season 2
streaming now! Meet Kaz Brekker and his crew:
Jesper, Inej, Wylan, and the star-crossed Nina and
Matthias, on the heist of a lifetime in Six of
Crows from #1 bestselling author, Leigh Bardugo.
Ketterdam: a bustling hub of international trade
where anything can be had for the right price—and
no one knows that better than criminal prodigy Kaz
Brekker. Kaz is offered a chance at a deadly heist
that could make him rich beyond his wildest
dreams. But he can't pull it off alone. . . . A
convict with a thirst for revenge. A sharpshooter
who can't walk away from a wager. A runaway with a
privileged past. A spy known as the Wraith. A
Heartrender using her magic to survive the slums.
A thief with a gift for unlikely escapes. Six
dangerous outcasts. One impossible heist. Kaz's
crew is the only thing that might stand between
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the world and destruction—if they don't kill each
other first. Six of Crows by Leigh Bardugo returns
to the breathtaking world of the Grishaverse in
this unforgettable tale about the opportunity—and
the adventure—of a lifetime. Read all the books in
the Grishaverse! The Shadow and Bone Trilogy
(previously published as The Grisha Trilogy)
Shadow and Bone Siege and Storm Ruin and Rising
The Six of Crows Duology Six of Crows Crooked
Kingdom The King of Scars Duology King of Scars
Rule of Wolves The Language of Thorns: Midnight
Tales and Dangerous Magic The Severed Moon: A
Year-Long Journal of Magic The Lives of Saints
  My Wattpad Love Ariana Godoy,2014-04-11 Julie
has always been the shy type. Her world changes
when she finds Wattpad, a very popular ebook
community. She becomes addicted to it and even
starts posting her own stories. But are friends,
fans and votes all she will get from this site? Or
is it possible to find love as well?
  Along for the Ride Rachel Meinke,2021-06-22 The
worst summer of her life has one seriously hot
perk . . . These days, everything in Katelyn
Jackson’s life revolves around her pop star
brother. His schedule, his tour, his fans—it’s
like Connor Jackson’s become the center of the
universe. And when the entire family decides to
join Connor’s tour, Katelyn has to kiss her soccer
team, her friends—and her entire summer—goodbye.
The only good news is the opening act is none
other than her favorite band with the hottest lead
singer ever. Zach Matthews, with his deep caramel
eyes, makes Katelyn’s heart pound a zillion beat
per minute. Don’t mind me, I’m just fangirling
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over here. Between the endless bus rides and
cruddy room service, some serious chemistry
develops between Katelyn and Zach. But as they
say, all is not fair in love and pop stardom and
Katelyn will have to decide if she’s willing to
take a risk or if she’s just along for the ride.
  She's With Me Jessica Cunsolo,2020-01-07 A new
town, a new love, another chance to stay alive.
Arriving in another new town, Amelia Collins vows
to fit in and finish her senior year drama free.
There can’t be any mistakes. Staying under the
radar is what keeps Amelia one step ahead of the
man who is trying to find and destroy her. But
when she’s befriended by a group of students who
make her feel safe and loved, Amelia struggles to
maintain her distance, especially when faced with
her feelings for Aiden Parker, whose piercing gray
eyes and strength weaken her resolve. When Aiden’s
ex-girlfriend threatens Amelia in ways that make
her easy to find, she has to act quickly. Feeling
crushed by her desire for a normal life and not
wanting to leave her friends behind, Amelia has an
impossible choice to make between survival or the
chance at real love.
  Revenge of the Sluts Natalie Walton,2021-02-02
Double standards are about to get singled out. In
this stunning debut, author Natalie Walton tackles
privacy and relationships in the digital age. As a
lead reporter for The Warrior Weekly, Eden has
covered her fair share of stories at St. Joseph’s
High School. And when intimate pictures of seven
female students are anonymously emailed to the
entire school, Eden is determined to get to the
bottom of it. In tracking down leads, Eden is
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shocked to discover not everyone agrees the
students are victims. Some people feel the girls
brought it on themselves. Even worse, the school’s
administration seems more concerned about
protecting its reputation than its students. With
the anonymous sender threatening more emails, Eden
finds an unlikely ally: the seven young women
themselves. Banding together to find the
perpetrator, the tables are about to be turned.
The Slut Squad is fighting back!
  Labeled Jenni Linn,2021-01-22 When you grow up
in a small town like Great Meadows, you learn to
create your own entertainment. You can either
spend your time getting high, partying at the
Field, or working on cars. For Veronica Russo,
there's a certain solace found underneath the hood
of a car.As the youngest sibling of the Russo
Family, Veronica is under the watchful eyes of her
four older brothers. Four very protective, very
overbearing, and very outspoken brothers. Every
guy in town knows Veronicas label: Strictly Off-
Limits. They have succeeded in enforcing it;
running off every guy that so much as looks in her
direction. That is, until Chase arrives back in
town.Close family friend and motor head, Chase
Daniels, returns from his deployment and his world
is turned upside down when he comes face to face
with Veronica again; shocked to find that she is
all grown up. The more he surrounds himself in her
company, the more he feels an intense pull towards
her. There's just one problem-his best friends
won't allow it.Is the fallout of a life-long
friendship worth the possibility of something
more?
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  The Locker Exchange Ann Rae,2022-07-12 For
Westwood senior Brynn Cadence, high school drama
is taken to a whole new level when she discovers
the dead body of a classmate on the football field
one Friday night. When she tells the police she
saw a masked figure fleeing up the bleachers, they
dismiss her and label the death accidental. With
no one believing what she saw, Brynn’s internal
walls start to go up. But there’s one wall she has
no control over—the one that separates her and
Kyler Fellan’s gym lockers. That’s right, Brynn
opens her locker only to find herself face-to-face
with the shirtless abs of the school’s star
football player and resident flirt. While not an
unwelcome surprise, Brynn knows she should leave
her fluttering feelings for Kyler on the locker
room floor in order to focus on exposing the truth
of her classmate’s death. But Kyler’s top jock
status has made him privy to some potentially
useful gossip, making him a helpful and
trustworthy partner in her investigation. As two
find themselves delving deeper into the case, they
are inevitably drawn closer to each other—even if
that isn’t safe for either of them.
  Never Kiss Your Roommate Philline
Harms,2021-06-01 Welcome to Seven Hills, the
world’s most exclusive boarding school where only
the best and brightest roam the hallowed halls.
Being committed to your studies, service, and
community doesn’t mean that you can’t break the
rules now and again, right? But watch your back
because lurking on the anonymous Chitter Chatter
Blog is The Watcher—who can’t wait to reveal all
the latest hookups, hot lists, and secrets around
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campus. The latest objects of The Watcher’s
affection? Straight-off-the-train (but not exactly
straight) insta-besties Evelyn and Seth. It
doesn’t take long for Evelyn to realize she is
inexplicably drawn to her gorgeous and standoffish
roommate Noelle. Meanwhile Seth has eyes, and some
serious heart palpitations, for budding thespian
and school flirt Jasper. Just as things start to
heat up, The Watcher strikes. Will the secrets
revealed turn their happily ever afters into
happily never afters?
  Fight For Her Liz Plum,2021-03-09 Her life seems
perfect. His is tearing apart at the seams. From
the outside, being the heir to a million-dollar
auto repair company, the girlfriend to the
school’s quarterback, and admired by her peers,
means Scarlet Tucker’s life seems perfect. But
after the tragic death of her brother, every day
is a struggle to keep up appearances—especially
with her boyfriend, who cares more about his
reputation than about Scarlet’s feelings. When
Scarlet accidentally slams into her school’s
resident bad-boy-slash-outcast, Elijah Black, in
the hallway, he shakes up more than her notebooks.
Scarlet’s heard rumors about Elijah, but she’s
drawn to him because they share the same
sorrow—they’ve both lost a brother. As they grow
closer, Elijah lets Scarlet into his hidden life
of underground fighting, where long-buried secrets
that impact both of their lives unravel. Before
long, Elijah and Scarlet are in too deep to turn
back, and the only way they’ll survive is to stick
together.
  The Hoodie Girl Yuen Wright,2021-08-10 My hoodie
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is freakishly oversized. It covers my body in a
way that makes me feel comfortable. Safe.
Invisible. Wren Martin isn’t what you would call a
popular girl. She is remarkably average, gets good
grades, and aspires to get a scholarship to her
dream college and leave her hometown, as it’s
filled with impossible memories. Asher Reed—star
athlete and heartthrob of Eastview High—is
everything wrong with high school in one
frustratingly good-looking body. But when an on-
field accident leaves him sidelined for the
season, he takes an interest in Wren. With an
undeniable connection, Wren and Asher form a
friendship that quickly turns into something more.
Yuen Wright’s heartwarming debut is a reminder
that when someone really sees you, the last thing
you want is to be invisible.
  The Beginning After The End TurtleMe,2021-03-19
I had to accept that I wasn’t just Arthur Leywin
anymore, and that I could no longer be limited by
the circumstances of my birth. If I was going to
escape, if I was going to go toe-to-toe with the
most powerful beings in this world, I needed to
push myself to my utmost limit...and then I needed
to push even further. After nearly dying as a
victim of his own strength, Arthur Leywin wakes to
find himself far from the continent where he was
born for the second time. Alone, broken, and with
no way to tell his family he’s alive, Arthur must
rebuild his strength to survive. As he ascends
through an ancient dungeon filled with hostile
beasts and devious trials, he discovers an
ancient, absolute power - a power that will either
ruin him or take him to new heights. But the
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dungeon won’t give up its knowledge easily. Before
he can plunder its depths, Arthur must learn to
untangle the threads of fate. He must band
together with the unlikeliest of allies if he
hopes to escape with his life.
  The Reformed Bad Girl Tori Leigh
Vella,2019-07-15 Savannah Edwards was a good girl
before she became friends with Aiden Williams. She
got good grades and was always trying to please
her parents. Parties, races and night outs become
in and studying, books and becoming a lawyer are
thrown out. When Savannah decides she doesn't want
the life her parents imagined for her, her world
spins out of control. With dreams of becoming a
racer and studying motorcycle mechanics, Savannah
gives up on everything she's ever known in hopes
of her dream, to be the first girl to race in the
A leagues championship, an all males competition.
Things become more complicated when she falls for
the boy who saw what no one else could see.
  Stiletto Sisterhood Fallon DeMornay,2022-04-12
When they first met, best friends Priya, Isobel,
Caitlin, Eshe, and Shayne swore a vow: Chase
dreams not drama. Now, years later . . . Priya
Seth is determined to win the coveted one-year
mentorship with her idol at New York’s hottest law
firm. Her rival? Last night’s hookup, Hadrian
Marek. Despite having a privileged upper hand,
Hadrian is willing to form an alliance. Priya’s
only condition? No sex. Isobel Morgan is planning
the perfect wedding, fighting to get the promotion
she deserves, and caring for her dependent father.
But when a video of her cheating fiancé goes
viral, her world comes crashing down until she
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gets an offer that merges her passion for news and
activism. The caveat? Long hours and travel away
from her father. As these young women discover
that achieving dreams is often erratic, and drama
is as inevitable as adulting, the foundation of
their friendship begins to crack, putting their
sisterhood to the test.
  Destroy Me Tahereh Mafi,2012-10-02 Set after
Tahereh Mafi's Shatter Me and before Unravel Me,
Destroy Me is a novella told from the perspective
of Warner, the ruthless leader of Sector 45. Even
though Juliette shot him in order to escape,
Warner can't stop thinking about her—and he'll do
anything to get her back. But when the Supreme
Commander of The Reestablishment arrives, he has
much different plans for Juliette. Plans Warner
cannot allow. The Shatter Me series is perfect for
fans who crave action-packed young adult novels
with tantalizing romance like Divergent and The
Hunger Games. This captivating story, which
combines the best of dystopian and paranormal, was
praised as a thrilling, high-stakes saga of self-
discovery and forbidden love by Ransom Riggs,
bestselling author of Miss Peregrine's Home for
Peculiar Children. Don’t miss Defy Me, the
shocking fifth book in the Shatter Me series!
  Defy Me Tahereh Mafi,2019-04-02 Juliette and
Warner’s story continues in the thrilling fifth
installment of Tahereh Mafi’s New York Times
bestselling Shatter Me series. Juliette Ferrars
isn’t who she thinks she is. Nothing in her world
is what it seemed. She thought she’d finally
defeated the Reestablishment. She thought she’d
finally taken control of her life, her power, and
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her pain. But Juliette has only just begun to
unravel a lifetime of lies, and she finds herself
faced with a familiar choice: Be a weapon. Or be a
warrior. This time, she’s not alone. Stronger,
braver, and more resilient than ever, Juliette
will fight for life and love with her friends by
her side—but first, she has to survive the war
being waged against her mind: She has to remember
who she was. Narrated by Juliette, Warner, and
Kenji Kishimoto, this gripping novel will leave
readers hungry for Imagine Me, the sixth novel in
the series.
  My Unintended Foebeeism,2019-01-28 Ketika cinta
tumbuh dalam sebuah kebiasaan kecil dan berkembang
tanpa mereka ada yang menyadari. Helen sangat
menikmati kehidupan barunya yang jauh dari kota
London, meskipun itu berarti ia akan menghadapi
kehidupan yang jauh berbeda dari yang selama ini
ia jalani sebagai seorang Alford. Semuanya
berjalan seperti biasa, terlalu biasa sampai ia
tidak menyadari hal-hal kecil yang terjadi, jika
saja para istri mantan Bachelor tidak
menggiringnya untuk berspekulasi. Luke hanyalah
seorang pria biasa, satu-satunya hal yang tidak
biasa dari diri pria itu adalah senyumannya. Dan
Helen cukup tahu bagaimana dirinya terpengaruh
oleh itu. Helen tidak cukup naïf dalam urusan
percintaan, tapi Luke membuat semuanya berbeda.
Pria itu seolah membawa sisi lain dari Helen yang
bahkan tidak pernah dilihat Max, Gabe, Ewan bahkan
Aram yang merupakan adiknya sendiri. Because Love
is what you see in every little thing you do. They
trapped in their own little world, they don’t even
know what kind of tricks the bachelors will take.
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